
Our country has been suffering since the start of this pandemic. Our state continues to suffer and the lumber industry is the industry 
that this state was built on. It would be irresponsible to impose a tax on lumber. This will continue to cripple the industry and 
continue to put a strain on the lifeblood of our state. For too long, our Governor continues to try and change what makes Oregon 
great and enough is enough. I strongly oppose this measure and if our representatives truly care about this state, they will stop this 
bill from moving forward. Thank you for your time.


